June 11, 1963

A special meeting of the City Council was held in the Municipal Court Room at 7:30 P.M., June 11, 1963 with Mayor B.E. Ball presiding.

Present: B.E. Ball, A.O. Umstead, J.C. Holcomb, Archie Woods

Absent: J.B. Taggart

The Mayor announced, that as advertised, the purpose of this meeting was for the public hearing on budget for the ensuing year 1963-1964.

Mr. Bill Hendrick, speaking as a citizen and taxpayer of the City of #2446 Norton, stated that he wished to commend council on the fact that the budget was so arranged that the taxpayers did not have an increase in the tax rate.

The Mayor announced that the public hearing was duly held, ad advertised, #2447 and that the budget would be given consideration for passage at the next regular council meeting, June 18, 1963.

There being no further business to come before the council same adjourned.

A MINU

Mayor